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Wednesday 6th May 
 

Dear parents/carers, 

As we progress through the summer term, I wanted to write to thank you all for your support and 
encouragement during this last exceedingly busy and extraordinary year.  

It has been a year of enormous progress and great change at Skelton.  Not only has it been a great 
privilege to have been the Head of such a marvellous school but it has also been a daily source of 
great satisfaction to watch our children develop and flourish in a supportive and encouraging 
atmosphere. 

In September, I will be moving to Dubai to take up another senior leader post that will present 
opportunities and challenges of a different kind.  I can however say with absolute sincerity that I 
will miss all the children, staff and parents of Skelton and will take with me the fondest of 
memories.  
 
A new Head will shortly be appointed and I am sure that you will extend the warmest 
of welcomes. The school will continue to work closely within the Trust and Mrs Atherton will 
continue as Executive Headteacher ensuring a smooth transition.  This is an exciting new chapter 
for the school and I look forward to seeing it continue to thrive in the years to come. 

I hope to welcome you all back soon and share some of the developments which have taken place 
within school whilst we have been closed.   
 
My sincere good wishes,  

 
Mrs Carney  
 
Headteacher  
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